
NSS PLANTATION SITE VISIT (18.02.2022) 

On 18th February 2022 (Friday) 6 NSS P. O’s and 14 NSS volunteers visited the NSS plantation site 

at Thiak. They left at 10:00 a.m from the college campus in the college bus. Two hoardings were 

erected to mark the Plantation site. The POs and volunteers cleared the area around the trees which 

had overgrown with weeds. The planted trees were also identified for the local name and scientific 

name and name plate will be prepared accordingly. The plastics and trash in the area were picked up 

and disposed. The POs are so grateful to the principal for providing the college bus. 

 



 

 

 



 


